
MAY 24 2010

"VARIETY IN HUNTING AND FISHING"

NORTH DAKOTA GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT
100 NORTH BISMARCK EXPRESSWAY BISMARCK, NORTH DAKOTA 58501-5095 PHONE 701·328-6300 FAX 701·328-6352

May 24,2010

Mr. John Walstad
Code Revisor
North Dakota Legislative Council
State Capitol
600 East Boulevard, 2nd Floor
Bismarck, NO 58505

Dear Mr. Walstad:

The Notice of Intent to Adopt, Amend, and Repeal Administrative Rules and a copy of
the proposed rules are enclosed as required by N.D.C.C. § 28-32-10(1).

Sincerely,

Paul Schadewald, Chief
Administrative Services Division
North Dakota Game and Fish Department

Enclosures



ABBREVIATED NOTICE OF INTENT TO
ADOPT, AMEND, AND REPEAL ADMINISTRATIVE RULES

RELATING TO FALCONRY AND PUBLIC USE OF GAME AND FISH DEPARTMENT
PRIVATE LAND OPEN TO SPORTSMEN LANDS

TAKE NOTICE that the North Dakota Game and Fish Department will hold a
public hearing to address proposed changes to the N.D. Admin. Code at 1:15 P.M. on
June 29, 2010, at 100 North Bismarck Expressway, Bismarck, NO.

The proposed rules are available on the Department's website at http://gf.nd.gov/
or a copy may be obtained by calling the Department at 701-328-6305. Also, written
comments may be submitted to the Department, 100 North Bismarck Expressway,
Bismarck, NO 58501-5095 until July 12, 2010. If you plan to attend the public hearing
and will need special facilities or assistance relating to a disability, please contact the
Department at the above telephone number or address at least seven days before the
public hearing.

Dated th is ).'1ft.. day of May 2010.

Terry Steinwand
Director


